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From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 5:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
David Carnegie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

March, 8, 2021
Response to Hydro one seasonal rate class proposal

While we are classified as seasonal this term is misleading. We are billed by Hydro One for Hydro distribution 12
months of the year even when there is no hydro being consumed. In my view having so many rate classes is
bureaucratic, costly and inefficient.

I suggest Hydro One use one rate class for your entire area and average the cost. Most seasonal residents have two
hydro accounts at different locations and the total cost would likely average out to be quite fair to all.

David H. Carnegie

-- Attachment --





